Elsen, Nikki

Subjecf: FW: Hunan Garden 608, Inc.

From: Betsey Farmer [mailto:betsey@mainstlawoffices.com]
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 3:53 PM

To: Christianson, Jay

Subject: FW: Hunan Garden 608, Inc.

From: Betsey Farmer

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 3:50 PM
To: 'christianson.j@cityoflacrosse.org'
Cc: Phil Addis

Subject: Hunan Garden 608, Inc.

Please pull all applications and referrals for Hunan Garden 608, Inc. from the March Common Council Cycle and place
the same on the April Common Council Cycle. This is necessitated by the request of the Health Department to replace
the cooler and install new wiring for the new cooler.

The liquor license for Hunan Garden, Inc. remains active and in effect.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.



